
CONSIDERATION OF APPROVAL OF THE PROPOSED 

2017-2018 BUDGET 
 

 

Action Item: 

 

 

Through budget workshops, administrative meetings, and numerous discussions, the  

2017-2018 budget has been considered now for several weeks.  An updated version of the 

proposed budget will be provided to you for your review. 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 

I recommend the board approve the proposed budget for the 2017-2018 school year, as 

presented.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                          

   

 
 
 


